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Dear Early Career Researcher, 

 

The Alexander von Humboldt Foundation is organising a Virtual Humboldt Colloquium and I 

hereby cordially invite you to apply for participation in the event. 

 

Virtual Humboldt Colloquium 

Building Bridges, Moving Minds: The Role of the Humboldt Network  

in Fostering Research Cooperation in Europe  

on 23 and 24 September 2021. 

 

With this Virtual Humboldt Colloquium, the Alexander von Humboldt Foundation aims at 

facilitating, renewing and deepening scientific as well as personal contacts between active 

Humboldt Fellows and Early Career Researchers who are planning a research stay in 

Germany.  

 

This event provides a forum for presenting and discussing current research activities and future 

initiatives on an interdisciplinary level in parallel workshops. Humboldtians and Early Career 

Researchers will give short talks about their research subjects.  

 

Additionally, you will have the opportunity to get in contact with the Alexander von Humboldt 

Foundation’s staff and our cooperation partners who will offer virtual information booths. 

The conference languages will be English and German. The choice of the conference language 

in the respective sessions should enable all participants to interact actively. 

 

The preliminary programme of the Virtual Humboldt Colloquium can be downloaded here.  

Virtual Humboldt Colloquium 

 

Building Bridges, Moving Minds: The Role of the Humboldt 

Network in Fostering Research Cooperation in Europe  

23 and 24 September 2021 

 

https://cloud-congressa.de/s/FtgREkzifDcCdXK


 

 

 

 

 

 

The preliminary programme, some general information as well as advice for presenting talks 

are also available on this site.  

All applications will be reviewed by the Alexander von Humboldt Foundation. The selection of 

participants is based on the quality of their abstracts, curricula vitae and lists of publications 

submitted. All applicants will be notified by 16 August 2021. 

If your application has been successful, you will have to confirm your participation and register 

online. 

We are looking forward to your application. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Enno Aufderheide 
Secretary General of the Alexander von Humboldt Foundation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications are accepted until 23 July 2021 under the following link: 

https://con-gressa.de/avh-pl/index.php?article_id=14&clang=1. 

Please note: For reasons of data protection, you need to create your own personal 

account in order to get access to our website.  

In order to create your own account, please use the following password: ecr_2021. 

 

For questions concerning event content: 

Alexander von Humboldt Foundation 

Dr Rebecca Großmann 

Jean-Paul-Str. 12 

53173 Bonn 

Phone: +49 228 833 - 452 

Fax: +49 228 833 - 217 

Email: rebecca.grossmann@avh.de  

 

For questions concerning the event organisation:  

con gressa GmbH 

Silvia Dreier 

Engeldamm 62 

10179 Berlin 

Phone: +49 176 55210967 

Fax: +49 30 284938 - 50 

Email: avh-pl@congressa.de    
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